Lindenwood University

Digital Commons@Lindenwood University

Archived Lindenwood Press Releases

Public Relations

1-11-2013

Photo Exhibit Memorializes Fallen Military Personnel

Lindenwood University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/press_releases



Part of the Business and Corporate Communications Commons

LINDENWOD

Photo Exhibit Memorializes Fallen Military Personnel

January 11, 2013

Lindenwood University will host a traveling photo exhibit called "Remembering Our Fallen" from Tuesday, Jan. 15, through Monday, Jan. 28, in the Spellmann Campus Center. The exhibit memorializes the 140-plus military personnel from Missouri who have died from wounds suffered in a war zone since Sept. 11, 2001.

The exhibit, which includes photos of each of the Missourians it memorializes, will be on the third floor of the building inside the upper parking lot entrance. The Spellmann Center is located on the main Lindenwood campus at 209 S. Kingshighway in St. Charles, Mo., and is distinguished by a clock tower topped by white iron work.

There is no admission charge, and the exhibit is free and open to the public during the building's hours of operation: 7 a.m. to midnight Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Friday, 8 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. on Saturday and Sunday.

"Remembering Our Fallen," which was assembled by a group called Patriotic Productions from Omaha, Neb., debuted July 2012 in the rotunda of the state capitol in Jefferson City.

Press Release Contact:

Public Relations Lindenwood University publicRelations@lindenwood.edu

© 1827-2013 Lindenwood University • 209 S. Kingshighway • St. Charles, MO 63301

Switchboard (636) 949-2000 Undergraduate Admissions (636) 949-4949 Evening & Graduate Admissions (636) 949-4933